
2025 Nova Scotia Youth Conference 

Save the Date! 

August 29th – September 1st 

Friday evening to Monday morning 

Young people, we want to invite you to join us for our second youth conference in Nova Scotia. 

If you are a young person, 15 or older as of September 1st, 2025, come enjoy a time of 

fellowship filled with both fun activities and engaging Bible studies. 

Location: This year, we will be hosting the event on the beautiful north shore of Nova Scotia, 

with access to the beach and camp amenities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registration: We will be sending out registration and other conference information in a few 

months, but we wanted you to mark your calendars in advance. 

Prayer: It’s not too early to begin praying for this conference, and this doesn’t only apply to 

young people. We ask the Lord for grace and wisdom in preparing hearts and in the logistics. 
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